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NEW BUFFALO 2021 STREET RESURFACING PROJECT 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – (New Buffalo, Michigan) The City of New Buffalo will be starting 

on a roadway resurfacing construction project this fall to resurface Indiana Street between 

Willard Street and Mayhew Street. The project also includes the resurfacing of Griffith Street 

and Michigan Street from Buffalo Street (US-12) to Franklin Street. Construction is anticipated 

to start on October 4, 2021, with the milling of the roadways throughout the project limits. Kalin 

Construction Co., Inc. has been awarded the project for construction. The project will include 

the milling, regrading, compacting, and paving of all the streets in the project area.   

 

“With the end of the 2021 summer season approaching and the number of visitors in town, it is 

a good time to begin our 2021 road work. Indiana Street is an important connector between the 

neighborhoods of the south side of our community” stated New Buffalo Mayor John Humphrey. 

“With our 2021 project about to get underway, we can now begin discussing what work we 

want to undertake in 2022 and begin planning for next year” added Mayor Humphrey.   

 

The contractor will be utilizing flag control and temporary detours during construction. Access to 

properties should be available at the end of each working day. All of the roadway resurfacing 

work is scheduled to be completed by mid- to late October.  Door notifications will be utilized 

within the construction area to keep residents informed during the project.   

 

For additional information regarding the project, please contact the City of New Buffalo at (269) 

469-2781 or the Abonmarche Project Engineer, Jason Marquardt, at (269) 926-4565. 
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